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Abigail Lowery Announces She Will Be on the Ballot in November 
 

DEFOREST, Wis. - Today DeForest Village Trustee Abigail Lowery announced that she 
has secured ballot access to be the sole Democratic candidate for the Wisconsin State 
Assembly in the 37th District. The 37th District includes parts of DeForest and Windsor 
as well as Columbus, Waterloo, and Watertown. This is Lowery’s first time running for a 
state elected office.  
 
“I am proud to be the first formal Democratic challenger to our current State 
Representative in four  years,” Lowery said. “I collected a total of 388 valid signatures, 
well above the 200 needed to get on the ballot for a State Assembly candidate. 
Signatures were collected from parts of all four counties that make up the district. I want 
to thank all the people in the 37th District that signed my nomination forms and helped 
to bring choice to the ballot this fall. 
 
The ability to choose your elected officials is a value I hold dearly. During my reelection 
bid for the DeForest Village Board, I encouraged others to run against me on the ballot 
because I believe elections hold officials accountable to the people. No elected official 
should be guaranteed a reelection. I look forward to meeting people from across the 
37th District and earning their vote to be their voice in the Wisconsin State Legislature.”  
 
Lowery is a lifelong Wisconsinite. She and her family have lived in the 37th district for 
over a decade. She is a UW-Madison graduate, former special education teacher, and 
has worked in a range of positions supporting adults and children with developmental 
disabilities. Lowery and her husband have two children and a dog they lovingly adopted 
from the Columbia County Humane Society. 
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